On June 2,1991, Westport friends Meeting had its picture taken. It shows smiles on every face, lots of children, but all ages represented, and the old meetinghouse standing serenely in the background. Other pictures of the year flood our minds. We recall:

- -- a few Westport Friends, as the year began, standing with many others in the Community Peace Vigil; yellow ribbons around our trees, as requested by our Young People to show concern for all involved; then green ribbons and white doves added for life and peace;
- -- Bumper Stickers, bright red, white and blue, designed and produced by our Peace & Social Concerns Committee, and asking, "Why #1 on War, But # 23 in Infant Care?";
- -- our own Tent at the Book Sale covering more books than ever before, and a larger number of other wares, too;
- -- a work crew starting to restore the shed to useful service and build new storage area on the foundations of old horse stalls;
- -- cars parked almost every day outside the Community House because our buildings are used by community and civic groups;
- -- baggage abd bedding piled on the ramp of the Community House after Elementary, Junior High or Young Adult retreats had been held at Westport;
- -- all young people taking part in the Christmas Eve Service, and afterwards ,the traditional breaking of the pinata;
- -- Bright Blue Sundays, those fifth Sundays of a month, when we all worship together;
- -- coffee hours after meeting with toothsome snacks and earnest or frivolous conversation undisturbed by dog or children running about;
- -- a glowing fire in the fireplace, now made useable by chimney repair and a new glass fire screen;
- -- cases of Rain Forest Crunch, sold by Young Friends, to help send four from Westport to Youth Quake at Burlington, VT, at the end of the year.